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September 10, 1975

Mr, Norman C. Moseley, Director

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 818

230 Peachtree Street, Northwest
Atlanta, GCeorgia 30303

Re: IE:I1:FJ
50-269/75-8
50-270/75-9
50-287/75-9

Dear Mr: Mcseley:

My letter of September 3, 1975, in response to lIE Inspection Report
50-269/75-8, 50-270/75~9, 50-287/75-9,requasted that certain infor-
mation be considered proprietary. It is requested that the first
paragraph of that letrter be deleted and only the information showm
en the attached pages be considered proprietary.

Very truly »ou;E’ -t

William 0. Pscker, Jr. /5
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